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Part of the 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
Your child is invited to attend PiXL times tables sessions before school on Mondays and 
Tuesdays 8:25am- 8:40am, from Tuesday 3 May – Tuesday 21 June 2022. These 
sessions will be delivered by Mrs Varela in Turquoise class.  
 
Learning times tables is fundamental in increasing confidence in mathematics; your child 
will be developing their mathematical fluency - and it is lots of fun! 
 
During the sessions, your child will be provided with opportunities to revise all times tables 
and further develop their multiplication and division facts. 
 
You will need to bring your child to the front office where Mrs Varela will meet them. The 
club will finish once the school day for year 4 begins so it will just be a case of an earlier 
start for the children. Please make sure they’ve had breakfast beforehand.  
 
Permission for your child to attend the session can be provided by completing the 
Microsoft Forms link below: 
 
Year 4 Times Table Club 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
The Year 4 team. 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ViObpySMIkm0IMbibQtAkUQzUPO9am9MuNmmKkEFf7ZURE44Mk9JU0ZNU0ZKOUw4NlBXWENaWDlZTi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ViObpySMIkm0IMbibQtAkUQzUPO9am9MuNmmKkEFf7ZURE44Mk9JU0ZNU0ZKOUw4NlBXWENaWDlZTi4u

